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Wednesday 1st May 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As a part of our science learning about animals, we are excited to have Zoolab come to visit our school 

on Monday 10th June 2024. Each class will have a 45-55 minute workshop, and they will get to meet, 

learn about and handle between 4 and 7 different creatures.   

In Key Stage One this will help to consolidate our learning about different types of animals, where they 

live in the wild and what animals need in order to survive. In Early Years we will learn about taking care 

of animals in our world.  

As a school we will be using some of our fundraised money to cover over £200 of this experience but we 

ask for a voluntary donation of £3.20 per child to contribute towards the remainder of this.  Without 

your donations we may have to cancel due to constricting school budgets. Payments can be made via 

the MCAS app. If you require any assistance accessing the MCAS app then please contact a member of 

the Admin Team and they will be happy to help. 

 
Best wishes, 
 
Miss Perkins 

EYFS Lead  

mailto:office@nyewood-inf.w-sussex.sch.uk
http://www.nyewoodinf.co.uk/

